
LSPS Presents 

 

Standing Up For Science 
A seminar by 

Victoria Murphy 

Programme Manager at Sense About Science 

 

 

 

 

“Do you grumble to your friends when you see contradictory science stories? Every day, we hear claims 

about what is good for our health, bad for the environment, how to improve education, cut crime, and 

treat disease. Some are based on reliable evidence and scientific rigour, but many are not. So how can we 

make companies, politicians, commentators and official bodies accountable for the claims they make? If 

they want us to vote for them, believe them, or buy their products, then we should ask for evidence!” 

Victoria will talk about how Sense About Science and the Voice of 

Young Science (VoYS) network stand up for science and how YOU can 

get involved. 

 

When: Thursday 29th January, 5-6pm  
(followed by networking, pizza & drinks) 

Where: LT1, Level B, South Academic Block, SGH 

 

Kindly sponsored by:  


